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JUNE 2015
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Cari amici,

Summer is fast approaching and with it the usual heat and humidity we always experience during this time of year.  Hopefully, our area of the country will not see the type of devastating storms or flooding experienced recently in Texas and Oklahoma.  Please keep those families who were affected by those events in your thoughts and prayers as they continue to search for survivors.
At our May event we learned that the fifth voyage of Columbus was one that occurred after his death as his remains made several trips across the Atlantic.  That was the subject of the talk by Joseph "Sonny" Scafetta, Jr., who enhanced his presentation by dressing in Renaissance garb.  Several countries including Spain still claim to hold Columbus's remains in tombs in their country.  Whether the remains are his or some combination of his remains or one of his sons is still the subject of debate among scholars.  Anyway, thanks, Sonny, for an interesting and thought provoking discussion.
Our next event, bocce at the Lillo’s, is on Saturday, June 13th, 2015.  For those of you who are new, I have a shaded 90 ft. bocce court in my back yard that we use to host an IHL event each year.  It features a pot luck luncheon combined with bocce for those who want to participate. Actually, watching is just as much fun as playing.  The event starts at noon and goes well into the afternoon so plan on coming out and getting in on the fun.  All IHL members, their family and friends are welcome.  I will be sending out a separate message regarding this event.  For planning purposes, I would ask that you RSVP if you plan to attend.
July 4th will again have the IHL participating in the Fairfax City Fourth of July parade.  Joe La Marca is working hard to prepare for that event so if you are in town, you should consider joining your fellow IHL brothers and sisters as we celebrate our nation's birthday and the many contributions Italian- Americans have made to building this great country. 
August will feature our peach picking outing, once again planned by Gene La Colla.  This is always a favorite IHL activity as can be attested to by the largest crowd ever at last year's event. Our picnic will be held in late August or September.  John Asiello is spearheading the planning for that.  All of these events will have separate information sent out to the membership as we get closer to each one.
The Virginia State Convention will be held June 5-6, 2015, in Hampton, Virginia. The IHL has seven confirmed official delegates who will attend.  However, you do not have to be a delegate to attend.  All IHL members are welcome, and they can pick and choose the events they wish to attend.  I sent out a previous email containing all of the information regarding this convention.  Hopefully, some of you can join us there.
A Presto, 

Dennis
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Visit our lodge website at WWW.ITALIANHERITAGELODGE.ORG.  Check the website for breaking news between newsletter editions.

SAVE THE DATES - FUTURE LODGE EVENTS
June 13
Bocce at Lillo’s


12:00


Pot Luck Lunch
June 17
Lunch Bunch



12:00


Chuy’s Mexican Restaurant

June 17
Council Meeting


7:00 P. M.

George Mason Regional Library

June 27
Language Group


5:30 P. M.

At the Mignani’s

July 4

Independence Day Parade

Details TBA

Fairfax City

August
Peach Picking


Details TBA
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LODGE ANNOUNCEMENTS
The language group will meet June 27 at the home of Carlo and Betsy Mignani, 5012 Gunpowder Rd., Fairfax, VA.  Please advise them which menu items you plan to bring.
MARK YOUR CALENDAR!!!
Your lodge needs you to walk or ride as part of our unit in this our ninth consecutive appearance in the City of Fairfax Independence Day Parade on the Fourth of July.  Anyone who appreciates the Italian-American traditions is welcome to join, so please tell your family, friends, and neighbors to mark their calendars, too!  Details will appear in later newsletter editions, but if you have any questions beforehand, contact joe.lamarca@italianheritagelodge.org.
JUNE BIRTHDAYS
John Ingargiola


June 2


Julie Di Cerbo

June 21
Sandy Schender


June 18

Omero Sabatini

June 26
Sharon Hayman


June 20
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JUNE ANNIVERSARIES
Al & Laura Frappollo


June 2
Russell & Karen Marie DeRose

June 5
Fred & Maria Ingham


June 9
Walter & Camille Dougherty

June 10
John & Nancy Tariano


June 20
Salvatore & Diana Guli


June 22
Lucio & Edvige D’Andrea


June 27

Joe & Dot Saia



June 28

JUNE LUNCH BUNCH
The Lunch Bunch will meet at noon on Wednesday, June 17, 2015, at the Chuy’s Mexican Restaurant located in the newly refurbished Springfield Town Center, the old Springfield Mall located off of Loisdale Road.  Chuy’s is situated next to Maggiano’s and features some of the best Tex-Mex cuisine in the area.  Please let Dennis know if you plan to attend so he can include you in the reservation.  Call at 703 354 2454 or email Dennis at delillo1@verizon.net.
Italian Heritage Lodge Bocce Pot Luck Picnic!

DATE:  Saturday, June 13th, 2015 

TIME:  12:00 PM to 5:00 PM

PLACE:  5104 Colebrook Place, Alexandria VA 22312

RSVP Dennis Lillo by June 10th at email delillo1@verizon.net or call at             703-354-2454

Come and join in on the fun with other lodge members.  Bring a dish to share with your fellow bocce enthusiasts.  All-you-can-drink wine and soft drinks will be available to purchase at the usual IHL rates.  We will hold our usual 50-50 raffle.  
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Installation - Refinishing - Staining - Floor Repairs
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ANTENNA ITALIA
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